
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: June 22, 2017           File: BIS CRA 17-14 
 

Proposed Legislation: 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, COMMUNITY 
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY (“CRA”) AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CRA 
OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE AN AUTHORIZATION TO PROCEED (“ATP”) WITH CPZ 
ARCHITECTS, INC. TO PROVIDE PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR 
ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR TWENTY (20) LIFEGUARD 
TOWERS/FIRST AID STATIONS ON HOLLYWOOD BEACH IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO 
EXCEED $106,047.00. 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
Explanation: 
 
On January 18, 2017, pursuant to Resolution R-CRA-2017-05, the CRA Board 
authorized the appropriate CRA official to negotiate and execute a contract with the 
highest ranked firm selected to provide architectural and engineering services for twenty 
(20) lifeguard towers/first aid stations. 
 
CRA and City Staff requested a proposal from the highest ranked Consultant to provide 
professional architectural and engineering services for the lifeguard tower and first aid 
facilities. 
 
The services to be accomplished under this contract will include, but not be limited to, 
architectural and construction drawings, AutoCAD drafting, cost estimates, and other 
related projects. 
                
The cumulative amount of fees to be paid for architectural and engineering services 
provided by CPZ Architects, Inc. shall not exceed $106,047.00. 
 
Funding for this service is available from the FY 2017 Beach CRA operating budget in 
account number 63.0100.14815.552.006301 (Construction Improvement – Lifeguard 
Towers. 
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APPROVED BY: Yvette Scott-Phillip 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


